
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
INVITATION TO “MYANMAR/JAPAN JOINT FORUM ON 
ELECTRIC POWER DEVELOPMENT 2013” 
 
We, Japan Engineers Federation are pleased to express a great thank to your 
cooperation for our successful mission to study Electric Power System in 
Myanmar last December.  
 
Based on the information obtained until now, We JEF, have honor to have  
 “Myanmar /Japan Joint Forum on Electric Power Development 2013” with 
cooperation of Ministry of Electric Power of Myanmar. 
 
In the circumstance of Japanese Government Assistance expressed, the  
representatives from the suppliers and utility companies from Japan present 
all their potentials to contribute to stabilize and enhance Electric Power 
Systems in Myanmar. 
 
JEF and co-hosts wish your attendance to JOINT FORUM and you will find it 
interesting and useful. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Kazuyoshi Mori, PE.JPN 
Forum Chairman 
Director 
Japan Engineers Federation (JEF) 
 
Isao Idota 
Executive Director 
Japan Engineers Federation (JEF） 
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